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Absolutely not. I read the measure; it's all about rights, but there's no mention of 

responsibility. No mention of drug abuse. No mention of mental illness. No mention of 

the environmental damage caused by tent camps and human waste. No mention of 

the rights of taxpaying citizens and their families whose right to enjoy the public 

spaces they've paid for is severely curtailed by the "unhoused." Enough is enough. 


